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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
    If you have not asked your child about their puppet from art class, you may just want
to! Students spent most of the second trimester in Art making detailed puppets,
complete with hand sewn costumes and various hair styles. They have now brought those
puppets, and their puppet show stage into the classroom, where they are using any extra
time to write a full play! It has been so much fun seeing them be so creative and use their
gifts and talents to support each other’s artistic visions.
     In Reading this week, students picked a writing prompt for their essay on the Tale of
Despereaux, while in Math they explored adding and subtracting fractions and mixed
numbers. In Social Studies they read about the Oregon Trail, and we also had a special
visit from Mrs. Canan who came to teach us all about Persian New Year! 
     There are always fun things happening in our classroom, so please take a moment to
read next week’s WAG for a peek ahead!

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 26

upcoming Dates:March Madness Readers

Week of March
18th

Wednesday, 3/27:  30 Pieces of Silver and Rice
Bowls DUE to be blessed at Mass! Please bring
them by Wednesday (if not sooner!)
Friday, 3/29: Good Friday

Stations of the Cross @ 12 (all are
welcome!) 
Simple Lunch Provided - no need to pack
lunch, and no hot lunch! Students will all
receive a tomato soup, string cheese,
bread rolls, and water. 

*More Holy Week information coming soon!*
Monday, 4/1 - Friday, 4/5: Spring Break!

Our March Madness Reading
Bracket is in full swing! It has been
so fun hearing so many wonderful
stories from our library and your
libraries at home! There is still time
to come in and read for our
bracket! If you would like to read
to our class, please don’t hesitate
to reach out and we can get you
on the schedule!


